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Mayor DeVita < Swiftreach@ laurelhollow.org >

Thursday, January 20, 2022 8:20 AM

Mayor Devita

Vehicle Thefts in Daytime

Dear Neighbor:

There have been several attempts and actual thefts in North Shore villages in the past few days. ln

Laurel Hollow, an attempted vehicle theft occurred at 8:30 in the morning last week. These same

criminals had eluded police in a nearby village where they also tried to steal a vehicle. Yesterday

there was a theft at 3:00 in the afternoon in a nearby village and an attempt in another different

village at 3:30pm. The criminals have become more brazen as fear of incarceration for these types of

crimes has disappeared. Nevertheless, there are steps we can take to stop these crimes of

opportunity. First, remove your wallets, purses, and other valuables from your vehicle and lock it. To

repeat, lock your vehicle and take the key fob. Next, call 9L1-that's 91L and not the Village Hall or

the police booth--to report any suspicious vehicles, persons, or activity any time of day. Remember,

there is no parking on Village streets any time of day. Any vehicle parked on Village streets other

than a contractor or vehicles parked with permission under a parking waiver (the police have a

record of parking waiver requests) should be considered suspicious. Thank you for your vigilance

and continued cooperation.

Mayor Dan DeVita and your Board of Trustees (Deputy Mayor Jeffrey Nemshin, Trustee Richard

Nicklas, Trustee and Harbormaster Jeffrey Miritello, Trustee Nicholas Tsafos, Trustee Martin Novick,

Trustee Kevin Jusko)
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